
City of Maple Plain, PO Box 97, 5050 Independence St., Maple Plain, MN  55359 

 

 

 

March 3, 2025 

Dear Resident, 

The City of Maple Plain is offering a Street Project Watering Incentive Program to assist 

property owners in maintaining new grass in areas affected by the 2024 Street & Infrastructure 

Improvement Project. This program provides water bill credits to eligible homeowners who 

actively water their newly established turf. 

Residents may apply for water credits of up to 7,000 gallons per quarter (Q2 and Q3) over their 

normal usage. The City will estimate normal household use based on historical data and factors 

such as lot size and irrigation systems. 

To participate, residents must complete and submit the attached application no later than April 

15, 2025. Approved credits will be applied to the Q4 water bill in January 2026. 

Please note that as of June 1, 2025, the care and maintenance of newly installed grass will be 

the homeowner's responsibility. Damaged or dead sod resulting from lack of watering will not 

be repaired by the City. 

If you have any questions about the program or the application process, please contact City Hall 

at (763) 479-0515. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jacob Kolander 

City Administrator 

City of Maple Plain 

 


